
   
Literacy 

In reading, we are working through 
weekly books. They are then sent home 
the week after, for consolidation. We will 
also be exploring non-fiction and poetry. 
In writing we are developing V.C.O.P. 
skills and our spelling with N.L. Active 
Literacy. 

Numeracy 

We are consolidating addition and 
continue to work on subtraction 
and multiplication. We are 
learning about time in digital and 
analogue form. We do problem 
solving activities as partnerships 
and in small groups. 
Multiplication tables can be found 
in homework folder. 

 

 

Social Studies 

We have been learning about The 
Vikings. We have studied mapping, 
history, art and dramatic role play. We 
incorporate other curricular areas to 
enrich learning. 

Health & Wellbeing 

We have been learning 
about internet safety 
and how to act 
responsibly online. We 
are learning the game 
of handball in P.E. and 
have completed a 6 
week block of hockey 
lessons. We are 
learning about healthy 
lifestyle choices. 

 

Science 

In science we are learning 
about living things, food 
chains, animal diets and 

habitats. 

Other News 

We are looking forward to sharing our 
learning with you this term! P4 assembly is 

on Friday, November the 22nd and the theme 
is ‘Scottish Book Week’. The P3s will be 

participating in the Nativity on the 10th & 11th 
of December.  
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